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Dear Parents, 

 

A very warm welcome to you all from the Year 3 Team. It has been lovely to meet so many parents 
already and we look forward to seeing you next Wednesday in our classrooms. 

Our Topic this term is The Stone Age. We will be comparing the Stone Age (Palaeolithic Age) 
to our modern lives including what they ate, their homes, travel and how they entertained 
themselves without WIFI! This links beautifully with our Science which is all about rocks. In 
English we will use Stone Age Boy and Ug as our two core texts. 
 
Homework will be posted each Friday and should be returned on the following Wednesday. 
Your child’s homework book will be given out on Friday 9th. Inside the front cover you will 
find their logins and passwords for each online resource they are expected to access in Year 
3.  
 
Please login to Google Classroom as soon as you can. Ed Shed and TT Rockstars will be to 
support learning a little later in the year (unless your child is already familiar with division. In 
which case, they can login to TTRock Stars right now!) 
- Google Classroom will be the preferred method of sending out and completing 

homework but homework will also be accepted in the homework book. 
 
Reading with a parent should be completed daily and written in their Reading Record books 
(also to be handed out on Friday).  To maximise your child’s reading, please ensure the book 
and reading record are brought into school every day, thank you.  

 
PE is on a Thursday morning this term and will focus on tennis and netball. In Autumn term 2 
we will swap the activity the classes attend so all children will have an opportunity to learn 
the skills and develop their understanding of both sports. Please bring the PE kits in for their 
first lesson and leave the PE kit in school for the half term. PE kit consists of shorts/ tracksuit 
bottoms, a white t-shirt, trainers and it would be sensible to have a sweatshirt as it gets 
cooler. Children (Should we feel your child’s kit needs a wash for any reason, we will send it 
home with them).  
 

Yours sincerely, 

The Year 3 Team 
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